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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 
 
Super Wider Curriculum Week – Music/Science/Geography:  

The children in Year 1 and 2 had a great days visit to 
Austerfield where they went on a mini beast hunt 
and had great first-hand experience meeting lots of 
interesting reptiles. 
   
KS2 Choir’s lessons, practice and rehearsals paid off. 
We all had an amazing time listening to their singing 
with 470 other children from across Doncaster at the 
Music Service’s Big Sing event. A big thank you to all 
our families who came out and supported us – 
wonderful memories. 
 
 
 

 
Big talk@education have been in all week, they have met with parents/carers and delivered workshops for all our children 
on Sexual relationship education SRE. Thank you to those parents/carers who were able to attend the Sex and Relationship 
Education Meeting. We shared the materials used with the children to make sure that 
they get the right messages, about such a sensitive subject, in an appropriate way. 

 
Year 1 Phonics Testing ~ The children in both Year 1 classes 
have been working alongside their teachers and Mrs Parkhurst 
throughout the week; we will let you know how they got on in 
their Annual Reports. They have been well prepared by Mrs 
Auld, Miss Maynard, Miss Dennison, Mrs Cameron, Mrs Willis, 
Miss Penn and Mrs Rhodes. 
Summer Sun – We have been experiencing some high 

temperatures this week, a big reminder to ensure your child 

comes to school with a hat, sunglasses and sun cream to apply 

before they go out to play or for P.E. 
 

      

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                              
 

 

 

Transition sessions – On Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th and 

Wednesday 28th June our children will be working on their exciting whole school transition Arts Project – ‘Mighty Metal 

Madness’. Staff are looking forward to meeting their new classes, we can’t wait! A letter has been sent out with details 

about the days, if you need any information please see or contact Mrs Bevens our transition leader. 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 
This week’s class winners on 99.1% attendance were  

Class 3K   Well done! 
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Dates for your diary:  

By giving you these dates we try to allow as much notice as possible, however on some occasions the odd date may need 

to change, please keep the latest newsletter and check on school’s website. 

  

• Tuesday 20th June/Monday 3rd July – Year 6 Transition days for pupils to Axholme Academy 

• Tuesday 20th June – Year 5 6 Rounders team tournament Rossington All Saints Academy 

• Thursday 22nd June/29th June/13th July – Mini Mark Makers sessions for our new FS1 starters with Mrs Bevens 

• Monday 26th – Wednesday 28th In school transition to new classes. 

• Tuesday 27th June – Year 6 Ash Hill Academy Transition day for parents and children. 

• Tuesday 27th June – XP East Transition day for Y6 pupils. 

• 28th June – TEKK challenge Final 

• 28th & 30th June, 4th & 5th July – Year 6 Transition days to Ash Hill Academy 

• Thursday 29th June – Year 6 Crucial Crew  

• Thursday 29th June – Austerfield Residential Parents/Carers meeting 14:30pm. 

• 30th June – Bike-It Bike Ride 

• Monday 3rd July Year 2 Open Day 

• Monday 3rd July Year 5 trip (5/6E & 5/6B) Moorland Discovery Centre 

• Wednesday 5th July Open evening for FS, Y1, Y3, Y4, Y5 children 

• Thursday 6th  and Friday 7th July – Year 4 Overnight Residential Visit  to Austerfield 

• Monday 10th July – FS2 Hearing Tests by school nurses 

• Tuesday 11th July – Sports Day 

• Wednesday 12th July – Year 6 open day 

• Thursday 13th 14th  17th 18th & 19th July Year 6 Transition days to Trinity Academy 

• 14th July Bike-It Dr Bike 

• Friday 14th July Y6 Prom 

• Tuesday 18th July Year 6 Leavers trip to Xscape         

 

Please note: If any parent/carer is unable to attend the Y2, Y6 open days or the school open evening please see your 

class teachers who will happy to arrange an alternative day and time. 

 

 Friday 21st July – Break up for Summer, school re-opens after the summer break on Wednesday 6th September 

 
 

With many thanks for your 

support, 

Mrs Faye Parish 

Head Teacher 


